
Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to seventh grade at St. Aloysius! My name is Carolyn
Coelho, and I am thrilled to be your seventh-grade teacher. This
year marks my first-year teaching middle school, although I was

their PE teacher a few years ago! I am looking forward to getting to
know each of you and embarking on a year filled with learning,

growth, and fun!

Seventh grade is an exciting time as you continue to build on the
knowledge and skills you have developed in previous years.

Together, we will explore literature and religion through engaging
activities, discussions, and projects that will challenge you to think

critically and creatively.

My goal is to create a classroom environment where every student
feels valued, respected, and motivated to succeed. I encourage you

to ask questions, participate actively in class, and support one
another as we navigate through new concepts and ideas. I am

committed to supporting each of you in reaching your full potential!

Communication between home and school is essential for your
child's success. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any

questions, concerns, or insights you may have throughout the year.
I believe in the power of teamwork between teachers, students, and
families to create a positive and enriching educational experience.

I am excited for the journey with each of you and look forward to a
wonderful year ahead!

Have an amazing summer!

Mrs. Carolyn Coelho


